Do you have a story to share
about the Minneapolis Police
Department?

In June 2020, Minnesota Department of Human
Rights launched a civil rights investigation into
the Minneapolis Police Department. They are
investigating MPD's policies, procedures, and
practices to determine if they engaged in
systemic discriminatory practices.

WILD - the Wanton Injustice Legal Detail - was
founded to harness the collective power of
Twin Cities Diversity in Practice's
membership to remedy systemic anti-Black
racism in the Twin Cities by partnering with
and amplifying the work of existing
community organizations.

WILD is helping to gather information for the
Minnesota Department of Human Rights
investigation into the Minneapolis Police
Department. Volunteers are ready to help
people share their stories with MNDHR.

Ready to share your story?
]

Here are the next steps in the process!

1. Fill out this online form with your contact information.
You can also access the form at bit.ly/WILD-MDHR-sign-up
Our form will be open from May 1 through May 31.

2. A volunteer will contact you within two weeks.

3. You and a volunteer will meet over phone or video call. The volunteer will ask you
questions about the incident and record your answers for the MNDHR investigation.
4. The volunteer will submit your answers to the MNDHR investigation.

If you have questions about the process, please email info@diversityinpractice.org


http://bit.ly/WILD-MDHR-sign-up

